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DRAFT MINUTES  

Facilities Study Committee 2011-2012 

Police Facility Evaluation 

Wednesday, February 15, 2012 
 

 

Present:  Peter Cook, chair; Brendan Denehy, Francis Gavin, Ann Somers 

Not present: Chris Adams (Finance Committee rep), Bill Atkinson, Clarence Farwell (Board of Selectmen 

rep), Dennis LaBombard, Jay Sartell 

Also present:  Tad Putney, Darrell Philpot (Board of Selectmen members) 

 John Deloia, Eckman Construction 

 

 

The meeting was scheduled for 7:00 p.m. in the Safety Complex meeting room.  Lacking a quorum, those 

present continued efforts toward educating the public and promoting the project.  Further meetings will be 

held at the subcommittee level as needed. 

 

Ann Somers, secretary 
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